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The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice President - System

Engineering and Construction
Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 23, 1980, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to
your Ottention in Inspection Report No. 50-440/80-06; 50-441/80-06 for-
warded by our letter dated May 21, 1980. We will examine these matters
during a subsequent inspection.

With regard to the noncompliance concerning training of NECC personnel,
your letter states that there is documented evidence of formal training
for the NECC craftsmen. We will reconsider the noncompliance upon re-
view of that evidence during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

s

G. Fiore11i, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch
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